
I observed video tapes of the incident in December and viewed the You Tube video of Mr. Nearman actions and words on these 
occasions. I believe he endangered the legislature and law enforcement officers as well as the public through his actions and has 
proven himself unworthy of the honor of serving in the office to which he was elected. I am certain there is a more worthy 
Republican who could fill the remainder of his term.
Annelizabeth Pullman


